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BROCKWELL LIDO STEERING COMMITTEE 
 
MINUTES of meeting of the BLSC held on 26th April 2017 at The Florence  

PRESENT: 
Peter Kay (Fusion)     Miranda Payne (Effra Housing)  
Mark Munday (Fusion)     CJ Faucher (BLU)    
Lee White (Fusion)     Sophia Marsh (Herne Hill Society) 
Sarah Moore (Fusion)     Giles Gibson (Herne Hill Forum) 
Lesley Ambler (LBL)      Peter Burgess (BLU) 
Matthew Houghton (Fusion)    Linda Casbolt (BLU) 
Bianca Ioannides (BLU)    Yvonne Levy (BLU) 
Lara Mifsud-Bonici (BPCP/LBL)               Ann Kingsbury (BPCP) 
Carolyn Weniz (BLU)     Michael Boyle (Friends of BP) 
    
 
APOLOGIES: Humphrey Keenleyside (BLU), Ian Cooper (Fusion), Susy Hogarth (BPCP) 

Minutes from the previous meeting were accepted. 
 
Action: Fusion to speak to LA to agree reporting format to the Council going forward. 
 
Action: Fusion to distribute discount  swipe cards to Over 60s. 
Action: Fusion will provide an on holiday campl plans at next BLSC meeting 
Action: Fusion to review provision of more classes for older people 
 
Fusion confirmed that the order for solar lighting for the path has been placed. 
 
Fusion has decided to focus on the Christmas Day Swim, rather than a New Year’s Day 
swim, but will keep this under review pending feedback. 
 
All other actions from the previous minutes were confirmed as complete. 
 
Action: Fusion are working on improving the accuracy of the participation statistics and will 
update on this at the next quarterly meeting. 
Action: More detail on pool lining options was requested for the quarterly meeting in July 
and an update on water fountains is to be provided at the next long term investment sub-
committee meeting 
Action: LM-B to provide contact details of the appropriate contact at Lambeth Council in 
relation to flooding to LW 
Action: The Committee requested an update at next meeting regarding how long LW will 
stay as Lido manager  
Action: Fusion will review Ts&Cs, circulate these, ensure they are displayed and that they 
apply to swim memberships too. Swim memberships Ts&Cs to be reviewed urgently. 
 
The committee voted unanimously to reject the application made by Brockwell Swimmers to 
join the BLSC as a participating organisation.  Action: Any future application made by 
Brockwell Swimmers to be reviewed no earlier than April 2018 
 
 
 


